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Dear Friends, 
 
Thank you for your interest in our concerts.  For over 30 years, we have brought musical 
ensembles of outstanding talent to Williamsburg.  Our six-concert series has become known for 
providing exemplary musical experiences.  We are glad you are in touch and hope you will join 
us.  
 
In advance of the concert season, we sell subscriptions to the six-concert series.  Until June 1, 
subscriptions will be offered exclusively to our current subscribers.  On Tuesday, June 2, 
subscription sales will open to all. 
 
We are pleased to offer you this opportunity to join our audience of subscribers.  To assure your 
place at each of the six concerts in the series, please mail in your order now.  Subscriptions will 
be issued in the order in which forms and checks are received.  Checks received after all tickets 
are sold will be returned.  
 
Because the series sells out prior to the first concert of every season, tickets to individual 
concerts are limited and on a waitlist basis only. So, take advantage of securing a season 
subscription today! 
 
Finally, CMSW relies on donations from subscribers and other friends of chamber music to help 
bridge the gap between our concerts' costs and revenue from ticket sales.  Only with those 
generous donations are we able to engage high quality ensembles and to sustain the excellence of 
the series.  Your generous, tax-deductible gifts for the 2020-2021 season will be appreciated and 
acknowledged.  
 
Thank you for your subscription and support. Come join us for our 34th season. Meanwhile, be 
safe and stay well. 
 
Best regards,  

 
Jim Coomer, president 


